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14/02/2025

MRS Jennifer Yonge
5 - MALBARA CRES
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

RE: DA2024/0492 - 21 A Warili Road FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

To the Assessing Officer

We are in total agreement with our neighbour Robert Scott's submission regarding the buffer
zone between our properties and the proposed road and parking spaces. We are concerned
that this zone is not wide enough to protect our properties from vehicle noise pollution and all
night lighting on the internal road.Could consideration please be given to our concerns.




